
 
 

PERMITTEE NOTICE 

Beginning the week of September 26th, Clark Construction will 

perform night work activities on Old Georgetown Road between 

Commerce Lane and Woodmont Avenue. Clark will be performing 

a double lane closure each night from the hours of 9:00 PM to 5:00 

AM. The road will be opened for full traffic operations at 5:00 AM 

each morning. This lane modification will be in effect until the end 

of October 2023, and is in addition to the single lane closure on the 

right side of Old Georgetown Road that will remain in effect 

through February of 2024.   

 

Those with questions should contact Mr. Rick Rocha, Clark 

Construction Group Senior Superintendent, at (202) 528-8198 or 

rick.rocha@clarkconstruction.com.   
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